
Memorandum 
To: Board of Selectmen 

From: Town Manager 

CC: Kelly O’Connor 
 
Lottery Contract Brook Dates 

September 10, 2025 

I have submitted the contract with the Lottery allowing for the dates to be set at the 
Brook for the Town under the new provisions of statute. These dates will be for 2025 
and are laid out in the contract.  

Town of  Seabrook

99 LAFAYETTE ROAD 
T 603-474-3252 
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